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From: John Roach
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request
Date: Saturday, November 30, 2024 1:31:08 PM

Hello,

Under the Freedom of Information Law, I am requesting documentation related to all repairs
completed by the ECWA on Bauman Road in Amherst between Hollybrook Drive and Maple
Road since 01/01/2011. Specifically, I am seeking information pertaining to the type of water
line repaired, the date of the repair, the nearest address of the repair and, if known, the cause
of the failure.

Thanks.
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